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RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

December 3, 2020 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Social Hall #2   
 

PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Ron Jesse and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 

Chet Sharpe, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Ron Shasteen, Jim Powell, Bruce Lamb, Roger 

Beebe, Don Meyer 
 

RCSC STAFF:  None 

 

GUESTS:  RCSC Board Secretary, Darla Akins 

 

ABSENT:  RCSC Director of Bowling, Randy Johnson 

 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the November 5, 

2020 meeting was approved as presented. 
 

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling: Chair Sue Wilson reported on the following 

items in Randy Johnsons absence. 

 

As of November 9, 2020, the bowling department began allowing league bowling.  RCSC has 

developed rules and regulations to ensure the safety of the bowlers and staff.  A chair was 

added at each scoring console to accommodate a fourth person in the bowler’s area and still 

maintain social distancing. Bowling leagues will sign an agreement stating that they will accept 

the responsibility to monitor the individual bowlers and will approach and enforce any violators 

of the RCSC rules and regulations regarding Covid-19.  We have suggested that each league 

elect a sergeant at arms and incorporate in their rules a fine system or disciplinary measures to 

penalize offenders at the league level. If regulations are violated and not enforced at the league 

level, RCSC staff will approach the individual(s) and advise the individual(s) of the violation 

and take appropriate action as necessary. 

 

As of this writing, three leagues of six teams each began the week of November 16, 2020, on 

December 7, 2020 a twelve-team league will begin play, more leagues are scheduled to begin at 

the beginning of 2021. 
 

Bruce Lamb, USBC League Director:  Reported on the status of the current BVL 

Tournaments and upcoming scheduled activities which is uncertain at this time due to pandemic 

rules. 

 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Nothing to report. 

 

Old Business: None 

 

New Business:  None 
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Next meeting:  January 7, 2021 at 9:00am - Lakeview Social Hall #2 

 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:15am. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


